
 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Par-la-Ville Car Park 

Repaving 
 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the general public, that Par-la-Ville car 
park will be closed for repaving on Sunday, 23rd June 
from 6:00am until 6:00pm for repaving/resurfacing  
 
 
Diversion notices, signs, barriers will be in place. 

 
The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
 
City Hall   Ian Hind 
19th June 2019       Senior Engineer 
 


